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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSIONS OF MEXICO AND PERU

REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “REPORT OF THE OAS GENERAL SECRETARIAT ON PROGRESS MADE IN IMPLEMENTING THE INTER-AMERICAN PROGRAM FOR UNIVERSAL CIVIL REGISTRY AND THE ‘RIGHT TO IDENTITY,’”

ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING

OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

Washington, D.C., April 23, 2009

Excellency,


We have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that the topic “Report of the General Secretariat on Progress Made in Implementing the Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to Identity,’” be placed on the order of business of the next meeting of the Permanent Council.

We consider that the report on such progress will constitute valuable input for the report that the Permanent Council is to submit to the General Assembly at its thirty-ninth regular session, pursuant to operative paragraph 10 of resolution AG/RES. 2362 (XXXVIII-O/08), “Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and the ‘Right to Identity.’”
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Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of our highest consideration. 


María A. Zavala
Gustavo Albin

Permanent Representative
Permanent Representative 


of Peru
of Mexico
His Excellency Ambassador
Graeme C. Clark
Permanent Representative of Canada and
Chair of the Permanent Council
  of the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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